
 
 
 
 

 
November 6, 2001 

 
 
Mr. Larry Brown, Executive Director 
Mississippi Department of Transportation 
P.O. Box 1850 
Jackson, MS  39215-1850 
 
 
Dear Mr. Brown: 
 

Thank you for your letter of October 22 requesting my assistance in expanding 
the National Guard’s mission to permit for latitude for coordination with local airport 
directors to meet their overall security requirements.   

 
As depicted in the attached letter, the role of the National Guard has been 

expanded during this time via signature of ______. 
 
Please contact Kelly Riley (601-359-2528) of my staff if you have any questions 

regarding this matter.  Thank you. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
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